EC389 - Bidding for 2012 European Laser Championships

6th November

If your district is interested in hosting a European Laser Championship in 2012, please contact the European Region Executive Committee or the ILCA office to discuss what is involved and how the bidding process works.

To find out more about hosting a European Laser Championship in 2012,  please visit our championship bid website at:

http://events.laserinternational.org/en/europe/championship/bids

Any interested parties should contact ILCA by 13th November, so that any potential bids can be included in the discussions at the European Annual General Meeting 2009.

Best regards,

-- 

International Laser Class Association
